TO: Kerry Cassidy
638 Lindero Canyon Road
Suite 277
Oak Park, CA., 91377

Dear ! Kerry;

Just a quick note to thank you for the recent visit, and retest the old mail delivery system to see if my written communications may reach you.

A few notes:

The castle in England that was the HO for their Space Command for decades was Herstmonceux, near Hastings on the south coast. An amazing place, I've been told that there are still some minor signs of what went on there. The new building-in-a-park I spoke about is the National Space Center located in Leicester - it is not the 'command center' that Herstmonceux used to be, or the gathering spot, but it is more than the public is allowed to believe.

I realized afterward how we had gotten a bit off topic on a number of the questions, and I will hope to be able to give your more rational and detailed accounts in months to come. It also may allow me time to check on a few subjects to make sure they are something that I am allowed to talk about. One such question was that of the 'con-trails', or 'chem-trails' - and we jumped on before I could get too deep into that subject. That is one that demands a bit of chat about the concept of factions within the military - as no self-respecting officer that I would have any faith in would be involved with dumping substances on the public that he wouldn't dump on his own family. More on that in the near future. Anyway, thank you again, I look forward to future communications - and pray that I haven't yet convinced you that I'm a total crazy.

Sincerely;

Mark Richards C-89732

ADDRESS REMOVED